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FY 2017-18 
Annual Report Released 

The Rent Stabilization Program has released its annual report
for FY 2017 - 2018. Click here to view the document and learn
more about the program. Additional data summaries and
monthly reports are also available online. Please click here to
review the reports available on the program website. 

REMINDER: Requirement to offer a one-
year lease
A landlord is required to offer a one-year lease to the following:
 

Any prospective tenant.

Any current tenant, on either a lease or month-to-month tenancy, who is
served with a rent increase notice (after the effective date of the Ordinance).

The one-year lease offered by the landlord must be on terms that are materially
the same as the current lease in terms of duration, housing services and
household composition, provided that such terms do not conflict with the
stipulations of the Ordinance.

Workshops and Events
The Rent Stabilization Program is committed to providing equal access to
information and prioritizing education to members of the public regarding their
rights and responsibilities under the City's Rent Stabilization Ordinance.

Resources for Program Information:

Request staff presentation for an upcoming outreach event
Submit your request by email, rrac@alamedahsg.org, or by phone at
510-747-4346

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mO80tPcKU_gVWXH4TyMKj94IwO0T7NL2xUOFy2At_4pBYtM9oe2MMfnq_Y4NIyCu3rs8TWWYtbOUd3RDW0fR3A3hsZmYBbpvhUFtWz5jQUcSUCIVMvAE9SHlMntFvxKZ0SiOc3XKHfqHWLF0O0oueWOJzdFdFUsCaL48qeIw03k=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mO80tPcKU_gVWXH4TyMKj94IwO0T7NL2xUOFy2At_4pBYtM9oe2MMXape27LDk29EFF9rNopYs0owPXMB9HONhPKCErryplqI4dbc5dO5AcfgAKE1YbJOZ_MqQ-uxI2lfeVv50qj0-0qObqTVL9uPd8_WnfUzs2JNfTWwRpEFIqJIRPViQvp8q1A1zYz92ycRulqveUh29JZYyKRRoGVy16TZo0hCmueDIBnz6aWKtPc4dNyOOEbNfP7Hytjp89hubsLQcBE-LZ6HaiMujEvsO_RPSdDzXyisn_AaGViTdM8e_kZWz85qCE4BiWsecLuHv5KAkZ0LujUt6iGj8jBdg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001mO80tPcKU_gVWXH4TyMKj94IwO0T7NL2xUOFy2At_4pBYtM9oe2MMSUzTS3VV1PnhZHNyT3_JW0D1qIF5KLgkvfInUo7Bn6qTyf5o-2ua96F2vMILRpxdQOVSmGv_cpUrzgFwQDv08Azk2M5J3-dfFPuJIlFgjeFWH2utEFC32X5nxERJTGyRj5yusP10NKxWyHqqiGq6Aw=&c=&ch=


Watch the online educational training by clicking here
Attend an upcoming workshop. Click here to register 

September 25th at 6pm
October 9th at 2pm 
October 23rd at 6pm

Rent Stabilization Program Receives Award
of Merit from NAHRO

The National Association of Housing
and Redevelopment Officials (NAHRO)
recently honored the Housing
Authority of the City of Alameda with
the 2018 Award of Merit in
Administrative Innovation for the
Rent Stabilization Program.

"These agencies have put a lot of
thought, creativity and hard work into
helping residents improve their lives
and into revitalizing their local communities," said NAHRO President Carl S.
Richie, Jr. "I am proud to celebrate their achievements."

The NAHRO Awards of Merit program was created 19 years ago to recognize
agencies who found innovative ways of making a difference in their communities
and in the lives of the people they serve by creating affordable housing,
revitalizing their neighborhoods, and developing initiatives such as job readiness
programs, public-private partnerships, disaster prevention projects, and more.

"Our industry is continuously innovating to address changing local needs and to
create new opportunities in their communities," said NAHRO CEO Adrianne
Todman, "Congratulations to this year's top innovators!"

About NAHRO
NAHRO, established in 1933, is a membership organization of nearly 20,000
housing and community development agencies and professionals throughout
the United States whose mission is to create affordable housing and safe,
viable communities that enhance the quality of life for all Americans, especially
those of low- and moderate-income. NAHRO's membership administers more
than 3 million housing units for 7.6 million people.

QUESTIONS? CONTACT US.

(510) 747- 4346 |  rrac@alamedahsg.org  
www.alamedarentprogram.org
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